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Air 
 
Indiana Gazette: Directors consider air quality testing in elementary schools 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/directors-consider-air-quality-testing-in-elementary-
schools/article_defc38c6-9d44-11e7-9a53-83de8ab95f7d.html  
 
Reading Eagle: Letter: Burning of trash a danger to health 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/letter-burning-of-trash-a-danger-to-health 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Altoona Mirror: Agriculture preservation applications available 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2017/09/agriculture-preservation-applications-
available/ 
 
Energy 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Three Mile Island nuclear plant shuts down for refueling, maybe its last 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/three-mile-island-nuclear-plant-shuts-down-for-refueling-
maybe/article_7b31aeda-9d75-11e7-9847-7bc0654c912b.html 
 
Waynesboro Record Herald: Meeting tonight focuses on energy project 
http://www.therecordherald.com/news/20170919/meeting-tonight-focuses-on-energy-project 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Pottstown Mercury: Pottstown eyeing contaminated land for park 
http://www.pottsmerc.com/general-news/20170919/pottstown-eyeing-contaminated-land-for-park 
 
WTAE: Amazon in Pittsburgh: What are they looking for and what does Western Pennsylvania have? 
http://www.wtae.com/article/amazon-in-pittsburgh-what-are-they-looking-for-and-what-does-western-
pennsylvania-have/12277243 
 
Mining 
 
Scranton Times: Act would aid coal country 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/opinion/act-would-aid-coal-country-1.2244024 
 
Oil and Gas  
  
Times Leader: Construction begins on Atlantic Sunrise pipeline project 
https://timesleader.com/news/local/675754/construction-begins-on-atlantic-sunrise-pipeline-project 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: PennEast pipeline applies for Army Corps permits   
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/local/penneast-pipeline-applies-for-army-corps-
permits/article_013a2ecd-43de-5153-96e6-a670beeb1be5.html 
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WITF/StateImpact: Construction begins on Atlantic Sunrise Pipeline 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/09/19/construction-begins-on-atlantic-sunrise-
pipeline/?_ga=2.133125326.1390624670.1505911460-882895250.1471610849 
 
State Impact: Conflicting decisions on pipelines frustrate industry, landowners 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/09/18/conflicting-decisions-on-pipelines-frustrate-
industry-landowners/ 
 
Delaware County Times: Regional Morning Briefing: ….. residents sue to stop pipeline progress 
http://www.delcotimes.com/general-news/20170920/regional-morning-briefing-more-racist-graffiti-at-
college-residents-sue-to-stop-pipeline-progress 
 
Delaware County Times: Andover residents go to court to halt Mariner East 2 work 
http://www.delcotimes.com/general-news/20170919/andover-residents-go-to-court-to-halt-mariner-
east-2-work  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Natural gas processing plant gets go-ahead 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/09/20/natural-gas-processing-plant-gets-go-
ahead.html  
 
Observer-Reporter: MarkWest gets OK for processing plant in Smith Twp. 
http://www.observer-reporter.com/20170919/markwest_gets_ok_for_processing_plant_in_smith_twp 
 
Pennlive: Regulators give Atlantic Sunrise OK to build pipeline 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2017/09/regulators_give_atlantic_sunri.html#incart_river_home 
 
Reading Eagle: Pipeline project to close part of Vermont Road in Cumru Township 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/pipeline-project-to-close-part-of-vermont-road-in-cumru-
township 
 
WGAL: $3B Atlantic Sunrise pipeline project to start next week 
http://www.wgal.com/article/atlantic-sunrise-pipeline-project-to-start-next-week/12275110 
 
NGI: Atlantic Sunrise Compressor Stations Under Construction, Pipeline Installation to Follow 
http://www.naturalgasintel.com/articles/111774-atlantic-sunrise-compressor-stations-under-
construction-pipeline-installation-to-follow  
 
NGI: Pennsylvania Senator Wants DEP Permitting Delays Reviewed 
http://www.naturalgasintel.com/articles/111795-pennsylvania-senator-wants-dep-permitting-delays-
reviewed  
 
Waste 
  
Herald-Standard: Redstone Creek volunteer cleanup days scheduled for Uniontown 
http://www.heraldstandard.com/new_today/redstone-creek-volunteer-cleanup-days-scheduled-for-
uniontown/article_e6c2b46c-cfff-5e46-8eea-0148b8c87929.html  
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Erie Times News: Erie firefighters battling massive blaze at recycling complex 
http://www.goerie.com/news/20170920/erie-firefighters-battling-massive-blaze-at-recycling-complex 
 
The Derrick: Household hazardous waste and electronics, tire collection events set 
http://www.thederrick.com/news/community_news/household-hazardous-waste-and-electronics-tire-
collection-events-set/article_ce4a25b6-b7e4-5ed9-93cf-09885d3795c6.html 
 
The Derrick: Fire at fiberboard plant  
http://www.thederrick.com/police_and_fire/fire-at-fiberboard-plant/article_7e86b256-7e9c-5386-
9669-ce7ddee80f66.html 
 
GANT News: DEP Denies Extension Request to Solve Sewage Overflow Problem 
http://gantdaily.com/2017/09/20/dep-denies-extension-request-to-solve-sewage-overflow-problem/  
 
Water 
 
WESA: DEP And EPA Officials In Town To Evaluate PWSA Water Treatment Plant 
http://wesa.fm/post/dep-and-epa-officials-town-evaluate-pwsa-water-treatment-plant#stream/0  
 
Times News: West Penn rounds out water committee 
http://www.tnonline.com/2017/sep/19/west-penn-rounds-out-water-committee 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Courier Times reporters win top honor for Unwell Water series   
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/horsham-pfos/courier-times-reporters-win-top-honor-
for-unwell-water-series/article_02edf368-9d5a-11e7-8eb4-f7f03617dfda.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Water company officials on scene of break in West End 
http://www.tribdem.com/news/water-company-officials-on-scene-of-break-in-west-
end/article_ba25b43e-9dfb-11e7-adcd-7b8229baf2d6.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Subsidizing folly: As flooding rises, federal insurance must adjust 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2017/09/18/Subsidizing-folly-As-flooding-rises-
federal-insurance-must-adjust/stories/201709180013 
 
WESA: Peduto Says 'It's Time To Rip The Band-Aid Off' And Completely Restructure PWSA  
http://www.heraldstandard.com/new_today/redstone-creek-volunteer-cleanup-days-scheduled-for-
uniontown/article_e6c2b46c-cfff-5e46-8eea-0148b8c87929.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Reading Area Water Authority reservoir dredging done, engineer says 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/reading-area-water-authority-reservoir-dredging-done-
engineer-says 
 
abc27: Brown, murky water commonplace in Perry County neighborhood 
http://abc27.com/2017/09/19/brown-murky-water-commonplace-in-perry-county-neighborhood/ 
 
CBS21: Boil water advisory in effect in Penn Township, residents say it is an on-going problem 
http://local21news.com/news/local/boil-water-advisory-in-effect-in-penn-township-residents-say-it-is-
an-on-going-problem 
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The Courier Express: Ridgway borough facing water allocation reduction  
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/local/ridgway-borough-facing-water-allocation-
reduction/article_f1201bfb-78a2-58d8-8ffc-12a667baf330.html 
 
York Dispatch: Clean water advocates fighting state House GOP revenue proposal 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/politics/2017/09/19/clean-water-advocates-fighting-state-
house-gop-revenue-proposal/681663001/  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
WTAE: Prescription drug take-back boxes available at Pennsylvania State Police stations 
http://www.wtae.com/article/prescription-drug-take-back-boxes-available-at-pennsylvania-state-
police-stations/12274621  
 
Reading Eagle: Make the Road Pennsylvania protests EPA cuts 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/make-the-road-pennsylvania-protests-epa-cuts 
 
Chambersburg Public Opinion: Outdoors: Penn's Woods soon to change colors 
http://www.publicopiniononline.com/story/life/2017/09/19/outdoors-penns-woods-soon-change-
colors/681446001/ 
 
Waynesboro Record Herald: CWD detected in Franklin County 
http://www.therecordherald.com/news/20170919/cwd-detected-in-franklin-county 
 
WITF/AP: Cleanup shows progress in the wake of train derailment in Bedford County 
http://www.witf.org/news/2017/09/cleanup-shows-progress-in-the-wake-of-train-derailment-in-
bedford-county.php 
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